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    DUNCAN LAKE MIDDLE SCHOOL


Dear Families,

We are getting ready to schedule fall conferences.  Please let us know what times you would prefer to attend.  These conferences are scheduled so that all of the teachers from your child’s triad will be available for questions and conversation.  We ask that you please talk with your focus teacher, and then you may or may not speak with the other two teachers. Please number your top three choices for a block of time with a 1, 2, and 3. Thank you! 
*Tues, October 28, 2014



*Thurs, October 30, 2012



 

2:45-3:45
__________



4:15-5:15 __________


3:45-4:45
__________



5:15-6:15 __________

4:45-5:45
__________



6:15-7:15 __________

5:45-6:45
__________



7:15-8:15 __________

________________________________  

_______________________________

                  Parent Signature




Student Signature
________________________________                            _______________________________
                 Parents Name




Students Name
GO SCOTS!
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